
The Ivy Hill 5th Grade Jr. Girl Scout Troop is 
working on their Bronze Award.  They are 
collecting gently used clothing and shoes for 
men, women and children.   All proceeds will be 
donated to The Shelter in Arlington 
Heights.  Please help our Girl Scouts make a 
difference in our community.  The black 
Rubbermaid collection bin is located in the 
commons.	
  


